It is that time of year again... Civil Rights Data Collection (CRDC)!

There are several changes for the 2015-16 CRDC that have been made retroactive by the US Department of Education.  Those that will affect the way you collect and enter data are mentioned below.  These topics relate to discipline incidents only.

1.  We recently received instructions from the US Dept. of Education that we have to report in-schools suspensions for EVERY student beginning in the current school year which me.  This piece of data is currently being collected for special education students only for DC&V reporting.  However, the CRDC report extract will not pull that data from the Sanction field (from Log Entries) as the DC&V report does.  New CRDC fields are scheduled to be released to accommodate the new requirements sometime in May.   In the meantime we need to prepare what data we have in order to import it into the new fields when they are available.  Please answer the following questions.

→Are you using the Consequences field for in-school suspensions of all students?
    *If so, yay!  I will be able to compile data from that field to import into the new CRDC field when available.

→If you are not using the consequences field are you tracking in-school suspensions in another way?
    *If so, please contact me so we can come up with a plan to get that data into PowerSchool.
2.  Other new fields that will affect the way you enter discipline incidents include harassment or bullying on the basis of sexual orientation and religion.  These fields are already available and located in the CRDC fields section of the individual students Log Entries page.  So, if you haven't already been using them please go back (for this school year) and mark all applicable incidents.

Karen Gilbert and I will be sharing more information concerning the 2015-16 CRDC soon.  If you have any questions please us know.
Thanks,
Jennifer
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